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Candidates for the Ottawa County Board of Commissioners Responses to  
Chamber Questionnaire Now Online 

Grand Haven, MI—The Chamber of Commerce Grand Haven, Spring Lake Ferrysburg and their Public 
Policy Committee do not endorse candidates for public office.  But the Board of Directors feels very 
strongly that chamber and community members throughout Ottawa County should have access to 
information about all the candidates to help them make informed decisions on who they wish to 
represent them in local seats of government.   

During the primary, many do not have an opportunity to learn about the candidates in their own words.  
That is why the Chamber asked each candidate running for the Ottawa County Board of Commissioners 
in the August 2nd Primary election to complete a candidate questionnaire to be posted on The 
Chamber’s website at www.grandhavenchamber.org for community review.   

This primary election for the Ottawa County Board of Commissioners is very different than in years past.  
There are more candidates running for the County Commission than ever before and as Ottawa County 
residents, it is imperative that we all get to know those candidates that are asking for our votes in the 
primary as only one from each party will be elected to run in the general election in November.  

 

About The Chamber  

The Chamber of Commerce Grand Haven, Spring Lake, Ferrysburg has been “the go to place” for 
businesses in Northwest Ottawa County since 1899 and continues to be the leading voice for business. 
The Chamber provides tools, connections, and solutions for businesses, communities, and people in 
Northwest Ottawa County. 

https://grandhavenchamber.org/work/advocacy-and-public-policy/

